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NORTHUMBERLAND HEATH PRIMARY
NEWSLETTER







Dear Parents and Carers,



Happy Friday!  We hope that you have had a wonderful week and that those of you who celebrated
Father’s Day in one form or another, had a lovely day! 



This week has been busy for our children at NHP.  Reception had their trip to Hall Place on Monday which
they thoroughly enjoyed their day there and came back very tired! We have had many visits to the library
as well this week where children were able to browse through books and listen to a story being read to

them.  Our children also had end of year assessments this week that feed into their end of year reports.  



We have had Bexley borough in to look at our assessments in Y2 and writing in Y6, I am pleased to say
that all our judgements were agreed, and we were given lovely comments about the work we do with our

children and how the staff know their children so well.  Well done to both teams! 



We will be sharing new teachers with parents in the next couple of weeks but in the meantime, I am
pleased to say that Mrs Fleary-Tayabali will be with us in September. Mrs Fleary, has been here as a

behaviour consultant since January and has done some amazing work with the children and families. 



The weather looks set to be very warm this week, so take care in the sun and have a wonderful weekend!



Ms Indresano & Northumberland Heath Primary School   
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Kyron, Ela, Lily, Connor, Alfie-Ivor, Archie & Blake 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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As you know we have been working hard to improve the behaviour at Northumberland Heath and it has improved greatly. 
We have put a variety of things in place to ensure that children feel safe and secure. Expectations are clearly communicated
with clarity around the Relationship and Behaviour policy to ensure a unified and consistent approach to consequences and

rewards.  
Within each classroom there is a recognition board that encourages children to work together to be rewarded with golden

coins. Once a certain amount is collected the class will enjoy reward time together. 



Excellent behaviour for learning resulting in high quality
work produced by a child is also recognised.  The child’s

name is written in a special golden book, their name
written on a glittery star and displayed outside the

Headship office proudly for all to see.  The child is further
rewarded with a golden ticket which enables them to

have milkshake with SLT on a Friday. 



On occasions children might need support with managing
their behaviour and this is why we have the Coaching

support plan.  This has been very successful, and parents
and children have been very positive about it. 

If you haven’t met me already my name is Mrs Fleary-
Tayabali, Behaviour Consultant at Northumberland Heath
since January 2023. Any concerns you may have around
behaviour please do not hesitate to contact me as you

concerns will be dealt with effectively and swiftly.  
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This week in year 2 we have been focusing
on positive behaviours, with a particular

focus on lining up and showing our fantastic
walking through the school to display our
school vales of respect, listen and ready.
This has helped us with thinking ahead to

next year when we move up to Key Stage 2. 

Mrs Fleary-Tayabali

 Lots of positive
change.

We are becoming
kinder.

PUPIL
VOICE

We are becoming
better

and it's easier to
make friends.

As part of our monitoring, we also value pupil voice.
Below are a few examples taken at the start of this

term when children were asked about the
improvements have they noticed since January

It is a lot quieter.
 Teachers push you

to be the best.

The learning &
less distractions Teachers

support &
Understanding

teachers

In Year 4, we've been seeing how important
positive praise can be in helping children to make

the right choices and to be able to take pride in
themselves, both at school and elsewhere. We use

a wide range of tools and techniques, including
individual coaching support plans and sending
positive postcards home - here we can see that

some children are having a very successful week! 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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STAYSTAYSTAY
& READ& READ& READ




 KS1 - Classroom / KS2 - Book Barn
28/6/2023 - Nettle, Rowan & Beech

05/07/2023 - Elm & Linden
 (Subject to change due to strike day)

12/07/2023 - Aspen & Pine 

We are delighted to welcome Paul
Hannaford (Paul Hannaford - Community &

School Talks - Paul Hannaford) back to
Northumberland Heath Primary on the 28th

June. He will be working with children in
years 6, 5 and 4 and on this occasion is

also offering two workshops with parents.
Parents are welcome at 11.30 or 2pm,

please feel free to come along.

HANNAFORD
PAUL

Please do not allow children to
ride their scooters during drop

off and pick up times. 

On Monday, Reception had a fantastic trip
to Hall Place Gardens. We learnt all about

how the food that we eat grows from
seeds, and we even got to plant some of

our own seeds. We also got to hold an owl
when we visited Jambs Owls.




Next week we will be going back to
full uniform as the weather is

expected to be cooler.  

Apologies for the letter regarding strike days.
We understand it was a little confusing.

Teachers do not have to let us know if they are
striking, however some will, this is when we

know which classes will remain open. We just
wanted to give you a heads up that it will be
taking place, and could potentially close your

child's class. 

Sorry!Sorry!




http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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20th July
9.30-

10.30AM

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/

